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Statement of Position Submitted '

Name

Seth Foster

Email

sfoster@nvrinc.com

Docket

DocketNoE-7 Sub 1155
I

Message

I

We sincerely hope that the utility commission revisit the RNC Program expansion. As a company we are
participating in areas that the program is active and have had great support from our customers and trade
partners. In the areas that are active, the incentives have allowed us to improve our energy conservation efforts
by offering products we normally have not been able too. Our HERS performance has significantly out
surpassed other communities in the same geographic area due to the RNC Program. We truly hope that the
program can be reinvigorated to expand to the Charlotte market.
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